
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 14th June 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Wisdom”.                   

“For the Lord gives wisdom, out of his mouth comes knowledge and understanding" Proverbs 2:6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       
Dear All,  

Welcome back to all our lovely school. It was an exciting start to the week when the Angling Trust came into 
school, to teach about fishing and the waterways covering science at the same time! They will be coming in 
regularly and there will be a representation of children that will even be taken to Partridge Lakes to show off 
their fishing skills.  

We also attended the year 6 Leavers Service on Wednesday at the Liverpool Cathedral, where we celebrated 
being together through song, reflections and a drama production about David and Goliath. We were among at 
least 800 other children from our Diocese, it was great to see so many of our other Trust schools there too. 

I have attended the LDST Head Teachers conference this Thursday and Friday and so will have missed our first 
Celebration Worship held in the morning, I will be meeting with the Ethos Group to see how the first one went 
and hope that the time change brings all that they have asked for. 

May I send my apologies to you all regarding the information of the upcoming school disco on the school dates 
list, I will be discussing with the PTA a change of date or change of event as circumstances have dictated that 
we could not currently hold it. I’ll let you all know soon. Have a lovely weekend Mrs Mowbray.                  

   “I will celebrate because of your love” Psalm 59:16                               

 

 

 

                              

 

                        

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…              

 Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
Our Christian value this half term is  

Wisdom- on Thursday we all 

completed our value passports… 

 

 
 
 

 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS: Nursery: Growing 

 

 

 

 

Class 2: 

Dinosaurs 

 

 

 

Class 3: Mindfulness  

  

 

 

Class 4:  

 

  

 

 

  

 



          
 
 
 

           
 
 

     

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 
   Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  …  

 All Trust schools were given a book  

called Finding Muchness to support  

with well being and to use as  

inspiration for discussions, for the  

next few weeks I will be sharing extracts … 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury’s History from Log Books - We are in possession of our school log books that 

date back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

   

 

 

23 July 1880- Many of the children 

have been absent during the week 

helping with the hay.                     

Dec 19 – Mary Wilkinson, Ellen 

Green, Ellen Mort have been away 

with whooping cough. 

 

Feb 4th 1881 -Rev G. Feather 

visited the school. 

July 20th 1881- admitted the half 

timers from Glazebury No.1 

school and had to get 2 new 

registers. 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Shoe Donations  

Come to school on the last day of term Wednesday 

24th July in your trainers and donate your school 

shoes to a very worthy cause to benefit other 

children.  All shoes collected will be donated to the 

Warrington Food Bank.   

The Food Bank will recycle your school shoes for the 

benefit of other children.   

 

Thank you so much in advance for your kind 

donation. 

 

Friday – Ice Pops and Melon 

After the popularity last half term of the ice 

pops and melon sale.  Our PTA will be selling 

them again today Friday 14th June after 

school (@25p each).  

 

Little Saints is a church for small people 

(older siblings welcome to come and help). 

Join in with story, craft, singing and bubbles. 

Meeting at Glazebury CE Primary School 

Garden tomorrow Saturday 15th June from 

10am to 12 noon. All welcome. 

Own Clothes Day 

Come to school in your own clothes (non-uniform) 

on Friday 21st June and bring a donation of items to 

make summer hampers or bottles for the bottle 

tombola. These will be used at the summer fair to be 

held on Friday 12th July. 

 

Changeable Weather  

As weather is so changeable, please make 
sure your child always brings to school a 
jumper/cardigan and a coat as we do 
encourage children to play outdoors at break 
times.  
 

 

School Dinners, Breakfast Club & Extended Provision 

ParentPay Fees Please can we ask that School Dinners, Breakfast Club and Extended Provision fees are 

up to date on ParentPay and ParentPay accounts are in credit before using these facilities. 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 
 

Summer Fair – Friday 12th July  
Save the date for this fun event.  We are looking for local independent businesses to have stalls to sell 

their crafts.  If you or you know anyone who may want a stall contact either the school office or a 

member of the PTA. 

 

 
PTA Meeting – All Welcome 

Glazebury PTA will be meeting on Wednesday 19th June at 7pm in The Raven Pub. The meeting is 
to plan the summer fair. Hope to see lots of you there, but if you are not able to make it on the 
evening but you can help at the summer fair in any way at all please let one of the PTA or school 
office know. We are very grateful to the PTA and all our helpers. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Nursery Open Morning – Tomorrow Saturday 15th June 2024 

We have nursery places available for immediate start and for September 2024 for 2, 3 and 4 
year olds.   

Come along to our Open Morning tomorrow if you are interested in joining us where you will 
have the opportunity to look around our amazing environment. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         

           
                               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  

Lunchtime Boules  

We are running Friday lunchtime French boules, also known as Pétanque for class 2 and class 2 

starting Friday 21st June. This is a fun summer club outdoors and is a popular game in France. As we 

play, we will practise French numbers. colours and praise words. The club is for class 2 and class 3. 

Alternative weeks, class 3 have had a turn so next week Friday 21st will for class 2. 

These photos show our class 3 children enjoying our Friday boules club.   

 

   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

29th May – Isla  

30th May – Archer 

1st June – Lincoln               

 2nd June – Molly-May 

2nd June – Fynn         

9th May – Bertie 

12th May - Lewis 

 

 

 
Reminder – Celebration Worship will be taking place on Friday mornings at 9am this half term. 

Please come along and celebrate with us. 

 

Attendance will now be shown on the newsletter for the current week commencing Monday to 

Thursday due to the new time for Celebration Worship. 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

       
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
            
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award 
Eleanor 

for showing beautiful manners and saying       

“Excuse me” I am so proud of you. 

Inez 

for sharing her love of butterflies with me.             

I agree they are beautiful. 

Fynn 

for working with Mrs Mowbray with his phonic 

reading – you blew my socks off! 

Shea 

for showing great listening skills and sharing why 

listening was so important. 

Oscar 

for showing excellent manners holding the door for 

others and being so polite with visitors to school. 

Riley 

for sharing learning and explaining why its good to 

learn. I am proud of you. 

Oliver 

for being a great role model in accepting responsibility 

in restorative justice. 

I am proud of you. 

Marco 

for showing a mature attitude and behaviour during 

the year 6 leavers service, that represented year 6 so 

well. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Tadhg 

for being talkative and smiling all day. 

Florence 

for excellent work in her phonic abilities as 

well as fantastic progress. 

Albert 

for focussing on lessons and working hard 

on your sounds. 

Sienna 

for listening and trying hard in lessons. 

We are very proud of you. 

Spencer 

for an excellent piece of writing linked to 

‘Tar Beach’, and English text. 

Jack 

for his excellent learning behaviour this 

week and super work on time. 

Emily 

for excellent handwriting. 

Jack 

for representing school fantastically at the 

leavers service and great singing. 

 

Golden Tickets 

Nursery – All our nursery children have received a golden ticket this week for a fantastic first week 

back. 

Reception – All our reception children have received a golden ticket this week for settling back in so 

well. 

Class 2 – Albert, Alex, Betty, Chloe, Lucas, Ruan, Caleb. 

Class 3 – Lewis, Libby, Vincent, Charlie, Riley, Oliver, Amelia, Gemima, Spencer, Eva, Thomas, 

George, Sophie, Alice, Annabelle, Oscar, Jack, Cora, Violet, Lucy, Xanthe, Jessica, Jaxx. 

Class 4 – Emily, Lincoln, Olivia, Holly, Isla, Dexter, Oliver.  

All our year 6 children have received a golden ticket this week. Well done. 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 10th to Thursday 13th June 2024 

 
 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 94.4%  

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 95.6% 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 95.4%  

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 93.8% 

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 96.2%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 94.2%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 94.1% 


